
CLATXPERTS                                                                     THE SCHEDULE – WEEK   I 
 
A creation of  LAWXPERTSMV 

 

NOTE: This schedule contains detail contents of all notes + video notes.  

Notes = maximum 3 pages 

Video= Maximum 5 mins 

Sl.No Topic Day 

1. English –  
Choose the appropriate word. 
 
LEVEL- I 
 
Video Lecture : Rules of 
Grammar 
2/3 Mins video for each 
concept. 
 
Notes: Grammar basic rules: 
2/3 pages for each concept 
 
Exercise Book: Covering all 
previous year questions + 
expected questions 
 
GK/ Current Affairs 

13/2/2017-  Monday 

2.  
English –  
Choose the appropriate word. 
 
LEVEL- II 
 
Video Lecture : Rules of 
Grammar 
2/3 Mins video for each 
concept. 
 
Notes: Grammar basic rules: 
2/3 pages for each concept 
 
Exercise Book: Covering all 
previous year questions + 
expected questions 
 
GK/ Current Affairs 

 
 
14/2/2017- Tues day 

 
3. 

 
English : Paragraph 
formation/jumbled paragraph. 
 

 
15/2/2017- Wednesday 



LEVEL - I 
 
Notes: Thumb rule for 
arranging jumbled paragraph. 
 
Video: How to handle jumbled 
paragraphs. 
 
Exercise Book: All previous 
year questions 
 
Gk/Current Affairs. 
 

 
4. 

 
English : Paragraph 
formation/jumbled paragraph. 
 
LEVEL - II 
 
Notes: Thumb rule for 
arranging jumbled paragraph. 
 
Video: How to handle jumbled 
paragraphs. 
 
Exercise Book: All previous 
year questions 
 
Gk/Current Affairs. 
 
Legal Aptitude(1)- 
International Law 
 
Gk/Current Affairs. 
 

 
16/2/2017- Thursday 
 

 
5. 

  
English: Legal terms/maxims 
 
LEVEL- I 
 
Notes: Explaining root words . 
 
Video: How to answer such 
questions- an analysis. 
  
Gk/Current Affairs. 
 

 
17/2/2017- Friday 

 
6. 

 
English: Legal terms/maxims 
 
LEVEL- II 
 

 
18/2/2017- Saturday 



Notes: Explaining root words . 
 
Video: How to answer such 
questions- an analysis. 
  
 
Gk/Current Affairs. 
 

  
CONCEPT WISE TEST: 
 

1) Choose the appropriate 
words 

2) Jumbled paragraph  
3) Legal terms/maxims 

 
19/2/2017- Sunday 

 




